
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2017-33 
Arrah Wanna Pump Station and 

Hoodland Water Resource Recovery Facility Modernization  
RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 

May 11, 2017 
 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation. The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as 
published. 

 
1. Are original as-built drawings available for the Arrah Wanna pump station? 

 
Answer: Original as-built drawings for the Arrah Wanna Pump Station are attached below for 
reference purposes only. 
 

2. Is a copy of the Hoodland Master Plan available? 
 
Answer: The Hoodland Master Plan document is available by request and is provided for 
reference purposes only. Due to file size, the document cannot be attached herein. To receive 
a copy of the document please email Guy Melton at gmelton@clackamas.us and a link to 
download the document will be sent to you. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 
















